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During development of this agenda item, and in consultation with National Marine Fisheries 
Service (NMFS) West Coast Region staff, a crossover between the 60 and 75 fathom Rockfish 
Conservation Area boundary lines was identified in the area south of Point Sur, CA. Therefore, 
the California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) proposes the following technical 
correction to modify one 75 fathom boundary line waypoint to address the crossover (Figure 1 and 
Table 1). CDFW looks forward to continued collaboration with NMFS to address any other 
crossovers or major technical issues on the 75 fathom boundary line.   
 

 
Figure 1. Proposed modification to address the crossover between the 60 and 75 fathom Rockfish 
Conservation Area boundary lines, south of Point Sur, CA. 
 

Table 1. Proposed waypoint modification to the 75-fathom Rockfish Conservation Area boundary line to 
address the crossover south of Point Sur, CA . 
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75 186 Move 36 10.35 121 43.03 36 10.28 121 43.06 
 

 

 


